
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

                                                                            April 10, 2025 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar April 10,2025. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden (by phone), Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor, Secretary Jim 

Symons , Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett, Asst. Registrar Celina Haydon. 

10:14 AM the meeting was called to order. 

Minutes from 3-21-25 meeting were approved. 

Continued  discussion, of work space and possibility of a tent or trailer.  Jim to get a quote for the trailer.    

McKee Environmental is here conducting their inspection of the offices. 

Board voted to have office closed for the Juneteenth holiday. 

 

24th April L & A test. May 2nd early voting begins for dual primary. 

  

Having no further business, 

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 AM 

 

 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 

 


